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Hospitality Co-Chair Quoted in The Fashion Law on Crisis
Management
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In an article published in The Fashion Law, Andria Ryan is quoted for her insight on how employers

can prepare for a potential crisis. Amidst a fashion company’s advertisement controversy, The

Fashion Law conducted a case study in crisis communication, quoting Andria, who in her insight

stated that “having a plan in place ahead of time in order to get in front of a situation rather than

simply reacting to whatever transpires is critical.”

To read the article, visit The Fashion Law.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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